Parnjit Singh

From: Feinmann, Charlotte <[ EEEEEEENEGEGNE
Sent: 05 February 2022 12:50

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Murphy’s Yard Development

The proposals will set a terrible and irrevocable precedent for high rise buildings on the edge of the Heath.
The proposed buildings will harm the openness of the Heath and the views from it.

The area is already overcapacity please do not allow this development

C Feinmann

Dr Charlotte Feinmann

Consultant Psychiatrist

Student Psychological and Counselling Services

Ucl
https://www.ucl.ac.uk/student-psychological-services

Help for Anxiety and Stress




